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RAGFEST 2022
In March, Sixth Form Student Leaders
organised our annual RAGFEST charity
appeal week on behalf of their chosen
charity of Diabetes UK. The week was
a huge success and involved the whole
school in events from escape rooms to sweet stalls, from bake-off to robotic sales. 
In total £3874 was raised. Thank you to the Student Leaders for organising and all 
students in the school for participating, a really great community effort. 

Senior Student Interviews 
We have received fifteen applications for Head of School 
from Year 12 students which is excellent. Interviews with 
Dr Harris will be taking place early after half-term to 
appoint the new student leaders for 2022-23.
Good luck to all.

Coming soon at Taverham Sixth Form… Year 12 Mock Exams 6 – 10 June / Year 12 Work Experience 12 - 18 June 
UCAS Fair trip on Thursday 16 June / Sports Day 8 July / Pathways Day 20 July

Upcoming Induction
We are pleased to have 
now received 111 
applications from Year 
11 for Sixth Form next 
year. We can confirm 
our Induction Days will 
take place on Monday 
27 June and Tuesday 28 
June. 

We look forward to 
seeing you there. 

Congratulations to Jacob Kay in Year 13 who is 
“on target”.
Jacob came second out of 97 in the British Field Target 
Association championships in Wales. He nearly came

first in a final
shoot off
against the
winner.

Congratulations
to him. 
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Message from Head of Sixth Form
“It has been really great to be back at Sixth Form after my 
recovery from my accident to see students focused and 
working really hard. Thank you for all your well wishes. As 
we enter a really important half term I want to wish all 
students the best of luck. Year 12 with their upcoming 
mock exams, work experience and the opening of 
university applications. Year 13 with their final 
examinations and their prom. Hopefully we can soon 
celebrate all your efforts - best of luck all!” 
Mr Linnell – Head of Sixth Form

Congratulations to 
Samantha Tomlin 
Sam has gained a place on the 
prestigious Social Mobility Foundation’s  
Aspiring Professionals Programme - a 
great opportunity - well done.

UCAS 2023 Launch
On 17 May we launched UCAS 2023 
with Year 12 who were really engaged 
with 16 students signing up the same 
day, beginning their applications. Well 
done for being so proactive.

New vending 
machines
Students have 
been making 
good use of the 
convenience of 
the new vending 
machines in the 
Sixth Form 
common room.

A BIG THANK YOU – to this year’s Student Leaders who have really helped with fundraising and improvements 

to the Sixth Form. They are: Katherine Johnson, Jamie-Lee Taylor, Ewan Dalgliesh, Lucy Potter, Ana Killow, Olivia 
Porter, Reuben Tomlin, Reece Hartley and Chelsea Drake.

Congratulations 
to Jess Luff
whose football 
team –
Wymondham 
Ladies FC have 
won the Eastern 
Region Women’s 
League title. 

Well done!


